
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 05:02:25 PM

To:  Jim Van Dusen <Jim@myhunc.com>

Cc:  
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; David Ryu (david.ryu@lacity.org) <david.ryu@lacity.org>; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; George Skarpelos
<George@myhunc.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project DEIR- Responses and Comments from the Hollywood United Neighborhood Council - ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hi Jim,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Sat, May 30, 2020 at 12:50 PM Jim Van Dusen <Jim@myhunc.com> wrote:

Ms. Nguyen, Attached please find the Hollywood United Neighborhood Council’s comments and response to the Hollywood
Center Project DEIR.                       Jim

 

Jim Van Dusen

Hollywood United Neighborhood Council

Area 2 Representative (Beachwood Canyon)

Chair: Planning and Land Use Management Committee

jim@myhunc.com

(213) 304-7410

 

 

 

 

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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